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1. ESVDC future participation in conferences/ congresses  

a) 16th European Congress of Psychology in Moscow, July 2-5 2019 
A joint symposium Unitwin Network – ESVDC on the topic of “Emerging adults and 
relationship to work in different parts of the world” is foreseen.  
The ESVDC general assembly will take place during the congress (Jonas Masdonati will 
contact the organizers for the logistic aspects).  

b) 2nd NICE Academy, University of Split (Croatia), venue and time to be determined.  
Johannes Katsarov asked the ESVDC patronage. 
Hazel Reid will attend the academy and represent the ESVDC.  
 
2. Newsletter n. 2 2018 and website  

Contents of the second 2018 newsletter:  
- The ESVDC at the 1st NICE Academy in Krakow (ESVDC symposium, general assembly, 

presentation of Christiane Schiersmann and the two awarded early career researchers);  
- Participation in future conferences (ECP Moscow, with a joint symposium and the GA, and 

NICE Academy); 
- Presentation of the UNESCO chair (by Maria Eduarda Duarte) and the Unitwin network 

(by Jérôme Rossier);  
- Presentation of the ECADOC summer school 2018 (by Laura Nota) and ) and 2019 (by 

Ronald Sultana);  
- Call for awards; 
- Fees and memberships.  

The website will be updated and the descriptions of the awarded early career researchers 
will be added, as well as the conferences we participate(d) in; board members are required 
to suggest papers, books, etc. 
 
3. Esvdc Award: ideas and suggestions  

The Board suggests the name of Jean-Pierre Dauwalder as a possible candidate of the 
award.  
 
4. Young Esvdc Award  

Board members are invited to further identify possible candidates.  
 
5. Ideas and suggestions for the future  

The Board agrees on the importance of strengthening our link with the Unitwin network, for 
example to integrate their research projects.  

The Board members also consider participating in the COST project, led by Johannes 
Katsarov and Filomena Parada.  
 
6. Miscellaneous 

We should further and more intensively stimulate young researchers to become ESVDC 
members. A 1 p. pamphlet on the ESVDC could be conceived in order to increase its 
visibility, for example during conferences.  
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